
 
 

The California Air Resources Board (CARB) staff invite you to a webinar to discuss the 
community selection process and new community recommendations for participation 
in the Community Air Protection Program (Program).  This Program focuses on 
improving public health in communities that experience disproportionate burdens 
from exposure to air pollutants.  You can ask questions, share your ideas, and engage 
in discussion on topics like: 

• Selection process considerations in determining candidate communities; and 
• CARB staff’s initial ideas for communities to be considered for 

recommendation this year or in subsequent years of the Program. 
 

 

The webinar will be recorded and conducted in English and Spanish.  Participants will 
be able to send written questions or comments during the meeting through 
GoToWebinar or by email to: communityair@arb.ca.gov.     

Webinar materials will be available in advance of the webinar at:  
https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/2020RecsWebinar.   

For more information on the Community Air Protection Program visit: 
https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/capp.   

     

 

Date:  JUNE 30, 2020 
Time:  4:00 PM – 6:00 PM 
 
Registration Information: 
https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/2020RecsWebinar  

 

Webinar to Discuss the Community Selection Process 
and 2020 Community Recommendations under the 

Community Air Protection Program 
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